
Monday, 4th April 2022

School News
Diary Dates

Thursday 5th January - School reopens for Spring term

w/b Monday 9th January - Reading Together Sessions for parents (see attached poster)

Tuesday 10th January - Y6 SATs Parent Meeting 5pm

Tuesday 17th January - Y2 SATs Parent Meeting 4pm

Tuesday 24th January - Y4 Tables Checking Parent Meeting 4pm

Wednesday 4th January 2023

We are pleased to welcome you all
back to the spring term and hope you
all had a lovely break. We have a busy

term ahead and look forward to
welcoming you into school.




Parent Governor Vacancy
The Governing Body has a vacancy for a Parent

Governor.  Governors play a key role in the school,
working as a team to provide support and

challenge, and influencing strategies. 



If you are interested in joining our governing body,
or would like to discuss the role, please contact

Mrs Mayo or email office@shprimary.co.uk.



If we have more than one person interested in the
role, an election will be held.

We have a number of parent
meetings coming up this half term.

These are to help parents
understand the tests that children

will be sitting this year, and to offer
practical advice and tips and how

you can support your child at home.
We hope you can make it.

On behalf of the staff, we would like to
thank you for your generous

Christmas wishes, cards and gifts.




